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Please distribute this alert to any users within your agency who are responsible for selections and transfers from independent agencies.

Selections and transfers from independent agencies who use SAP 

· Information regarding selections and transfers from independent agencies who use SAP.
· This alert rescinds PA Alert 2015-06
When an agency determines that they will be making a selection from an independent agency who uses SAP (Attorney General, Auditor General, Liquor Control Board, PA Gaming Control Board, PA Port Authorities, and Public Utility Commission), it is imperative that the gaining agency HR office contact the independent agency HR office at the time of final offer to arrange for the transfer and confirm the effective date of the change. This is the same process as would be done for a transfer between two agencies under the Governor’s jurisdiction. 

To review the contact list for the independent agencies utilizing SAP, please click on the following link:
https://hrm.oa.pa.gov/Alerts-and-Transactions/Documents/Pers%20Admin%20Alerts/Independent%20Agency%20Contacts.docx 
This policy direction is outlined in Management Directive 515.2, Transfer of Employees from One Agency to Another.
Questions? 
If you have any questions regarding Selections and transfers from independent agencies who use SAP, please submit a Service Now HR/Pay Help Desk Request in the Services for HR Staff category.  You may also call the HR Service Center, Agency Services & Operations Division at 877.242.6007. 
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